
Tri-Valley Educational Collaborative 
General Meeting 

March 3, 2011 – 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
LVJUSD Board Room 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
Those in attendance:  Kathy Adelman, Jacque Barker, Liz Buckley, Elizabeth Calhoon, 
Amanda Carlson, Julie Duncan, Deborah Evans, Holly Gallaway, Linda Gullick, Debbie 
Harvey, Jackie Lawson, Kit Little, Keri McDonald, Karen McMahon, B. Morrissey, Janice 
Noble, V. Schellenberger, Kathy Schults, Vicki Shipman, Stacey Stein, Charlene 
Walker, Judi Watkins, Anne White, Pam Williams, Kelly Zummo.  Guest:  Chris Murphy 
 
I. Call to Order 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Janice Noble at 8:03 a.m. 
 
II. Approval of February Meeting Minutes 
 
 Stacy Stein moved to approve the minutes as presented.  Elizabeth Calhoon 
seconded the motion and it passed. 
 
III. Featured Presentation:  UCCI Conference Update:  Trends Impacting CTE 
Programming, presented by Debbie Harvey, CTE Instructor, Amador Valley High 
School, and Chris Murphy, Social Studies Instructor, Amador Valley High School 
 
 A Powerpoint presentation was made highlighting the UCCI (University of 
California Curriculum Integration Institute) project attended by Debbie and Chris.  This 
project is aimed at developing model courses that integrate academic and career-
technical course content such that the resulting course has greater potential to become 
approved by the University of California as satisfying the a-g subject requirements.  UC 
has established a goal of 10,000 CTE courses by 2011.  The data for 2010 is: 
 
Agriculture Education - 1,090 approved courses 
Business Education 959 approved courses 
Health Careers - 933 approved courses 
Home Economics and Technology - 248 approved courses 
Industrial and Technology Education - 628 approved courses 
Art, Media and Entertainment - 3,752 approved courses 
Other CTE - 779 approved courses 
ROP - 1,087approved courses 
Project Lead the Way - 66 approved courses 
Private Schools - 1,590 approved courses 
 
Debbie and Chris participated in a group of instructors from various schools in California 
in writing a course outline and syllabus for a course entitled "Culinary World History", 



which would satisfy the "a" subject requirement.  The project pairs a rigorous college 
prep curriculum with an industry theme (CTE course).  They shared details of their 
course outline and possible scenarios for its implementation. 
 
All districts are invited to visit the website:  www.ucop.edu/a-gGuide for checking to see 
which courses have already been approved and also to submit courses from their 
district. 
 
IV. Announcements:   
 
• The May 5 "TEC at Twenty" meeting will take place at the Carpenter's 

Apprenticeship Center, 2350 Santa Rita Road, Pleasanton, 925/462-9640. 
• Also, please feel free to invite any interested counselors to the April 14 meeting. 
• Julie Duncan announced that the Health Quest is scheduled for March 31 from 8:30-

2:30 at Amador Valley High School.  All are invited to attend. Any questions, email 
Diane Farthing at dfarthing@pleasanton.k12.ca.us. 

 
V. District Team Breakout Meetings 
 
VI. Adjournment 
 

UPCOMING MEETING PRESENTATIONS 
 

April 14-Counselor Focus Presentation with Featured Speaker from CSUEB 
Admissions:  CSU Admissions Update - COUNSELORS INVITED 

 
May 5-20th Anniversary Celebration, "TEC At Twenty", Carpenter's Training Center, 

2350 Santa Rita Road, Pleasanton 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


